
NHB Community Grants Scheme 2017/18 

APPLICATION SUMMARY – Grant  HIGHER 
 
Ref: H7 
 

PROJECT NAME: 
 

Replacement boiler and shower pump 

Organisation: 
 

Kings Norton Rugby Football Club 

Amount of Funding Requested: 
 

£7,200 

Total Cost of Project: 
 

£9,220 

Location of Project: 
 

Hopwood Park 

Aim of Project: Replacement of boiler and shower pump and 
installation of new thermostatic valves in order 
to ensure that we can provide the facilities 
required as a rugby club which also hosts 
other sports.  
 

 

Category 
 

Comments 

1. Signed by Ward Councillor 
and supporting comments. 

 

Yes – Cllr Charlie Hotham 

2. Evidence of how the impact 
of growth on the 
community will be met by 
the project. 

 
 
 

The club draws from the wider Bromsgrove aea 
and members live close to or in recent housing 
developments across the district.  Within the ward 
significant development has occurred in Barnt 
Green, just outside the ward Alvechurch has also 
seen extensive new development. 

3.  Evidence that the Project is 
sustainable (if applicable)? 

 

In undertaking the boiler replacement scheme our 
club will be able to function more efficiently. 

4. Evidence that the Project 
has other funding streams 
in place (if applicable)? 

 

£2,020 would be available from the Rugby Club 
funds. 
We would prioritise the boiler work being the most 
critical but the most cost effective solution is to 
deliver the works as a package. 

5. Which Council Strategic 
Purpose does it meet?  
 

 

Yes – improving our facilities in this way will 
encourage those that use the club to return and 
also showcase our facilities as a leading 
community club within the district. 

Help me to live my life 
independently 

 



Help me to be financially 
independent 

 

Keep my place safe and looking 
good 

 

Help me run a successful 
business 

Yes 

Provide good things for me to 
see, do and visit 

Yes 

Help me find somewhere to live 
in my locality 

 

6. Details of any Additional 
Information Provided  

 
 
 
 
 

Quotations for the work to be undertaken were 
included with the application. 

 


